
H1N1: New Guidance 
From CDC For The 
2010-2011 Influenza 
Season. 

O n June 22, 2010 the US Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) published 

an announcement in the Federal Register con-

taining specific updates for the upcoming 2010-

2011 flu season for last year’s Interim Guidance 

on Infection Control Measures for 2009 H1N1 

Influenza in Healthcare Settings. 

 The CDC’s recent announcement is exten-

sively annotated with Internet links to informa-

tional resources on various facets of influenza 

infection control in healthcare settings. 

 The CDC was accepting public comments 

on its proposed updates until Ju ly 22, 2010 and 

then intends to issue a finalized  guideline docu-

ment for healthcare facilities’ use during the 

2010-2011 flu season. 

 The June 22, 2010 Federal Reg ister an-

nouncement is available from the CDC at http://

edocket.access.gpo.gov/2010/2010-15015.htm.  
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